

Dear Clients,

I hope this newsletter finds you enjoying the fall (and hopefully some cooler temperatures soon!). I know many of you were affected by Hurricane Florence in some way or know someone who was. As we all continue to offer our time, resources, and prayers for the victims of the hurricane, I wanted to take the time to touch base and let each of you know that the team here at Cornerstone stands ready to help you in any way needed. We continue to work diligently on your behalf so that we may provide you with excellent service and peace of mind when it comes to your financial life and beyond.

We are pleased to welcome our newest member of the team, Greg Pittenger. Greg comes to us with 17 years of experience in the financial industry, mostly dealing with institutional clients, and is eager to begin serving individual clients. An interesting fact is that Greg actually began with Cornerstone as a client. He loves the climate here at CWM and wanted to become a team member.

Also, while we have not moved offices, you will probably notice some big changes the next time you come to visit! The landlord of the building has provided us with some great upgrades to our current space. Additionally, we have moved our operations team and client service team to expanded space across the hall. Drop on over and say hi to them next time you visit!

While our team and physical office space are changing, our commitment to serving you well remains our top priority and it is why we exist. Our desire for you is - and always will be - to help you be able to live well and worry less; to enjoy the blessings that you have been given and to be a good steward of those blessings. We are honored to partner with you in that endeavor.

We pray that as we begin to enter into the next season of 2018 that you will experience great peace. Please reach out to our team at any time if we can be of service to you or any of your friends, family, or colleagues. We are honored to be part of your lives.

Thank you for the privilege of serving you,

Nate Oltmans, Partner

Securities and advisory services offered through The Strategic Financial Alliance, Inc. (SFA), member FINRA, SIPC.

Cornerstone Wealth Management is otherwise unaffiliated with SFA.